
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 18th May 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

            
This week in Reception we learnt about… 
 
Phonics: We all practised different sounds.  
Miss Godfrey’s group (x,y,z,th,qu)  
Miss Cantwell’s group (ure,air) and sentence substitution.  
 
Literacy: We learnt about rhyming books and poems. The children wrote 
their own rhyming strings, matched the rhyme, wrote their own rhyme, 
went on a rhyming hunt and played rhyming bingo.  
 
Numeracy: The children explored the numicon and learnt about the 
colours representing each number. We practised number formation, 
putting numbers in order and counting on.  
Outside the children weighed animals and counted the corresponding 
cubes.  
 
 
Topic: We learnt about the different animals and the names for their 
young.  
For share a story month Inaya’s mum (Susan) came in and told the 
children an old folk tale and taught a song from Ghana It was so 
great to have Inaya’s mum in to share this special story thank you!  
 
 

This is what Reception will be learning about next week:  
 
We will continue to invent new stories to add to our class book.  
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise tricky words they, was, said, little, children. 
 Can you write a sentence using one or two words and share it in 

front of the class.  
 
 
Just a note to say: Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been 
up to at home and fill in a wow moment sheet!  
 
 
 
 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs 
Godfrey.  
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